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Thanks!!

The MODULUS has had four main
goals this year — 1) to develop a diverse
staff, 2) to establish a sense of direction
for future years. 3) set-up and constant-
ly review a structured standard operat-
ing procedure, and 4) produce an issue
for 1982 to be distributed ‘on-time’
early in the fall of 1982. The
MODULUS has been successful in
achieving these goals.

This historic issue of the
MODULUS could not have been
possible without the large sacrifice of
time that was made by a very dedicated
group of people. Special thanks are in
order to Pete Soller, who has been a
driving force in completing two major
sections — Academics and Organiza-
tions; Jim Krieg, who has worked hard
on the Sports section; Ray Bradway on
the Greek section and Dana Simonson
on the Student Life section. The
darkroom and photographic staff has
done a fantastic job of accepting
responsibility and fulfilling duties
under difficult (at times) conditions;
Bob Patti, Scott Oblander, Ron Stark,
Jan Loisch, Pete Gibbons, Geof Lange,
Tim Jones and Mark Jones. A big thank
you goes to our advisor, Kent Harris.
Three men of Delta Sigma Phi have
donated many hours of time to see that
the book was completed on-time. They
deserve a tremendous thank you. There
is no way to thank everyone by name
and many other people need to be
thanked. THANK YOU!

But especially, thanks to everyone
who has stood by us and helped when
possible. We hope your patience has
paid off.

Thank you,
Dennis Kaminski
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